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ROMANIA 

Voivodeni – Self-help 
 

Dear Friends and 

Supporters, 
 

        

Those of you who follow the activities of the SB Foundation will 

recall that in last month’s Newsletter we told you about a farmer 

who was distraught because his horse had died. It had been his 

only means to provide for his family. Thanks to the SB 

Foundation’s generous donors, the farmer was able to get a new 

horse swiftly and, moreover, the funds were sufficient to also 

buy him a foal. What a blessing! It brings to mind the Old 

Testament story of Job, who lost everything and later received 

twice as much as he had before. Judging by the photo, the farmer 

and his new horse are already good friends. The farmer and his 

family are immensely grateful. 
 

The SB Foundation’s self-help projects are very beneficial. One 

family has 

improved 

their old 

house (see 

picture). 

Another 

family recei-

ved assistance 

to acquire a 

pig and also a 

small green-

house to grow 

vegetables. 

 
 

 

The man in the picture to the right has received a rotary cultivator to work his fields. 
   

Your and SB-Foundation’s support is needed for both refugees and native Rumanian villag-

ers. To each one who have donated and continue to do so, a warm and heartfelt Thank you!    
 

Greetings from the SB Foundation 

and all of us Board Members Arne, Elisabeth, Gloria, Ivar, Lena, Roger 
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